
   

Barham Church of  

England Primary School  

  

        Attendance 
The overall attendance this week (October 
1st to October 5th) was 96.9%. 

Well done to Wrens for 99.7% attendance! 

             

This Week’s News 
It was a joy to watch 
the wrens being 
walked up to church 
with their Y6 bud-
dies for the first 
time yesterday. The 
care and attention 
from the older chil-
dren towards their 

younger buddies is truly special. Our harvest service 
was led by Rev T and was well attended by parents. 
Thank you both for your support and for providing 
food that will now be distributed to local food banks. 

Rugby Competition 

Barham’s rugby team took part in the 
Canterbury rugby festival yesterday 
and came home winners of their 
group. The team’s progress over the 
course of the day was phenomenal 
according to Mrs Johnson. Well done 
to all who represented Barham. 

Homework update 
Many thanks to those of you who returned the home-
work questionnaire. The responses from each class 
went from one extreme to another so it is unlikely we 
will be able to please everyone but the vast majority of 
you agree that reading (listening to your child and read-
ing to them), spellings/phonics and times tables are an 
important part of homework. Additional homework will 
be set according to the majority of responses. Please 
speak to your child’s class teacher if you would like fur-
ther information. 

                            This Week’s Awards     
                           

 Writer of the Week       
      Monty (Year 4) 

      Mathematician of the Week  
      Ella-Maye (Year 6)                     

 Reader of the Week 
 Isabelle (Year 4) 

 Citizen of the Week 
 Molly (Year 5) 

Friday 

October 5th 2018 

 Next Week  
Family Harvest Service at St 

John’s Barham this Sunday 

(October 7th) at 09:30. All 

are welcome to bring food 

produce so that we can sup-

port our local food banks. 

Last week for clubs 
Monday 8th October Y5/Y6 walk to Broome Park, 
Dance club, Band 
Tuesday 9th October Football, Choir 
Wednesday 10th October  Fire Safety talks,  
Ground Force, Gymnastics 
Thursday 11th October Handball/basketball, Fit-
ness fun                                                                                                                           
Friday 12th October  Y6 swimming at the Langton, 
Rosie Duffield MP visiting Y5, Parent celebration 
assembly at 2:30 pm, Athletics/multi-skills, rugby, 
French club   Chill Factor 6:30 pm                

                                                                
Dates for your Diary—Term 1                  

Wednesday 17th October Parents’ Evening            

Thursday 18th October Parents’ Evening, PTA an-

nual general meeting 7:00 pm                                                  

Friday 19th October PTA Movie Night  End of term 

1      

Parking 

Parking at drop off and pick up times is 

becoming an issue again. We have had 

neighbours and passers by complaining about  ir-

responsible parking and safety matters. Please 

avoid parking by the  Manor house as it blocks  

the road and creates a hazard.  Thank you. 


